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October 21, 2020 

 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Students, 

 
RE:  Procedures for School Bus Transportation during Covid-19 

HEALTH AND SAFETY ARE OUR 1ST PRIORITY IMPORTANT REMINDERS: 

To assist AHS in contact tracing (COVID-19), the following safety procedures must be 

followed: 

 All students must clean their hands (wash with soap and water/sanitize) before 

they leave home to take the bus, when they leave school prior to taking the bus. 

 Mandatory Face Mask required 

 Assigned seating unless the driver instructs otherwise, Family members to sit 

together EXTREMELY IMPORTANT TO SIT IN DESIGNATED SEAT 

 Daily attendance, student to confirm first name and last name as they board 

 Follow Driver’s instructions  

 School Buses are cleaned/sanitized after a.m. and p.m. routes with an approved 

cleaning product as per AHS 

It is the primary responsibility of the driver to transport student safely to and from 

school. 

The City of Lethbridge, Lethbridge Transit would like to thank everyone for their support 

and cooperation as we apply these safety measures to keep our students as safe as 

possible during this pandemic. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


